



Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL





Year 5 and 6 'Great Skate' Afterschool Club Spring Term 2022

Dear parents / carers

We are looking into the possibility of having a skateboarding afterschool club for Years 5 and 6. The club will be held in the Spring term and will be delivered by a 'Great Skate' Teacher.

'Great Skate' will provide all the necessary equipment, skateboards, helmets and protective knee, wrist and elbow pads for each student for the sessions.

The sessions will take place once a week for 5 weeks and there will be a charge of £20.00 per child, this will need to be paid by 17th December to secure the booking.

If you are interested in your child taking part please e-mail admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk with your child's full name and class.

Please note this club will only take place if we have a sufficient number of pupils taking part although there is a limited number of places available.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kelly Headteacher

























